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6th December 2022 

 
Dear parents/carers/grandparents,  

 

We have some exciting events coming up before we break for Christmas. Within 

this letter are the key dates these are happening. We will be keeping the teaching 

and learning structure in class with some small celebrations during the week to get 

into the Christmas spirit. 

 

On Wednesday 7th December, a Christmas dinner will be available for all 

children. Please pay for this on Parent Pay if your child would like a meal. 

 

 

On Tuesday 13th December, we would like to invite parents in to join us 

for a Reception/Key Stage One Christmas Concert. The children have 

been learning Christmas songs to spread Christmas 

cheer to their loved ones. If you are able to attend, 

please wait outside of Main Reception for a member 

of staff to sign you in. The show will begin at 2 o’clock. 

We are also going to celebrate Christmas Jumper day on this 

day so welcome all children to come to school wearing a 

Christmas jumper with a £1 donation for the charity ‘Save the 

Children’.  

 

 

On Thursday 15th December, we will be hosting Christmas parties for 

every class followed by a school disco from 3:00-5:00pm. There will be 

a tuck shop available so children can bring no more that £2.00 each. 

 

 

On Friday 16th December, to round up the week, we will be 

having a Christmas movie morning with popcorn for every class.  

 

We are looking forward to the next few weeks building some 

excitement towards Christmas for those that celebrate this 

festive season. Those pupils who do not celebrate this time of 

year are still able to join in the activites as they have the title ‘Christmas’ however 

will not be solely based on Christmas. For Christmas Jumper Day, pupils are able 

to wear non-uniform if they do not have a Christmas Jumper.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Primary Team  


